
From: Nina Zelic <NZelic@lirs.org>
To: Bedrija JazicBJazic@lscarolinas.net

Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
Wingo, KarenKaren.Wingo@dss.sc.gov

CC: Bethany R VauseBVause@lscarolinas.net
Date: 5/13/2016 10:22:00 AM

Subject: RE: check in re. Charleston

Dear Holly and Karen,
 
I hope all is well. It was really good to be able to speak with both of you yesterday. I just want to let you know that I should 
have some clarification around which populations LIRS thinks will best be suited for opening a new office in Charleston 
around 4pm today. At that point I will send you an email update and we can continue to move forward with the support of the 
great state of South Carolina.
 
All the best,
 
Nina
 

--
Nina Zelic
Director for Refugee Services | NZelic@lirs.org | 410-230-2765 | 410-404-7593 (cell) 
 

Lutheran Immigration and Refugee Service 
700 Light Street, Baltimore, Maryland 21230 | www.lirs.org
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